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October 3, 2012  

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
Re: TE19.44 Parking - King Street East    

Members of Community Council,  

I am writing to you as I will be unable to attend the October 10, 2012 meeting of Toronto and 
East York Community Council.  

Community Council has before it a report that recommends implementing pay and display 
parking on a portion of King Street East.  

In order to conduct further consultation with the TTC, I recommend that this item be deferred to 
November 6, 2012.   

Sincerely,     

Pam McConnell 
Councillor, Ward 28    


